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CRIMTRAC

Question No. 103

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 27 May 2009:

Provide details of the privacy impact assessments that have been conducted for the purposes of the
roll out of the National Police Reference System.

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

CrimTrac has not conducted a Privacy Impact Assessment in relation to the rollout of the National
Police Reference System.

If major enhancements are made to the National Police Reference System then CrimTrac will assess
the need to conduct a PIA to address any new privacy impacts.


